
 
 
 

Hello All – 
  
Hope you all are doing well and staying healthy during this time. After careful consideration 
the decision had been made to cancel the spring season.  The safety of you, your family and 
our staff are paramount during the COVID-19 outbreak.   The GoGrapevine Team has started 
the process of issuing refunds to all Spring 2020 GBS participants.  Refunds will be issued by 
check, please allow a couple of weeks for processing.  Refund checks will be sent to the billing 
addresses on your accounts associated with each participant.  
 

Once we are able to resume social gathering, we have some fun games and activities planned, 
stay tuned.  Our team is currently planning the Fall Baseball & Softball Season and the Grand 
Opening of Oak Grove Softball.   Please follow GoGrapevine on all social media platforms and 
or YouTube Channel for fun activities, skill/drills, and family activities.   

 
  
If you have any further questions, please contact: 
Andrea Tredaway, atredaway@grapevinetexas.gov 

OR 

Trent Kelley, tkelley@grapevinetexas.gov 

  
Please continue to stay safe and healthy and we look forward to seeing you at the ballpark! 
  
Thank you, 
Kevin Mitchell 
Director 
Parks and Recreation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:atredaway@grapevinetexas.gov
mailto:tkelley@grapevinetexas.gov

